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Cabin Creek Trailhead 

Alternative Access for this fall 
 
West Yellowstone, MT…  The Cabin Creek Campground and Trailhead 

near the Hebgen Lake Dam is closed to public access until work on Hebgen Dam is 

finished and a contract to thin trees in and around the campground is complete.  

The closure is needed to address public safety concerns from both Hebgen Dam 

and the thinning operation. 

The Forest is providing an alternative access to the Cabin Creek Trailhead 

from the Scarp Interpretive Site while the Campground and normal trailhead are 

closed.  Trail users will need to park at the Interpretive Site and ford Cabin Creek 

above the campground to access the trail. 

The logging operation should be completed this fall, and the campground is 

scheduled to open as usual next May.  For more information, please contact the 

Hebgen Lake Ranger District at (406) 823-6961. 
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